
Middle Georgia State University Staff Council  
Meeting 4 AY 2020/2021  

 
Friday, October 2, 2020 at 9:00am 

 
Online Meeting – Microsoft Teams 

 

Present: Terri Reckart, Tamika Russell, Ashleigh Jennings, Sara Darsey, Leigh Ann 
Tate, Yolanda Traylor, Keisha Fields, Noha El-Jeaid, Rose Brown, Tricia Purser, Ashley 
Thompson, Melissa Wells, Tiffany Leslie, Rose Patti, Joy Campbell, Victor Hall, Ashley 
Martin, Hye Jin Urban, Jennifer Jones, Vicky Smith, Ember Bentley 

Absent: Samantha Boswell, Heather McIntosh 

Excused: Christy Faulk, Marie Fordham, Thomasia Jefferson, Felicia Haywood 

Guests: President Blake, Alex Daman, Ruby Allen, Tabitha Chapman, Carolyn Clark, 
David Fuller, Amanda Funches, Deborah Giddens, Rosetta Hudson, Paul Johnson, 
Tamatha Lambert, Teresa Lorick, Lakeshia Nelson, James Nessing, Tony Piper, Mary 
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on the Macon campus with all the Presidents for the USG schools and some additional 
USG members. 

Two questions were asked: Are accommodations going to remain in place? – they will 
remain in place while the pandemic is still on going by the governor. Question 2: Will 
removing Spring Break change the semester? – the semester will finish one week earlier. 
But it will not change the graduation date.  

Guest Speaker: Carl Vinson Institute of Government – Alex Daman 

Please refer to the Staff Council Meeting recording to watch Alex Daman’s presentation.  

Old Business 

 Polo Shirts: Polo shirts are being delivered next week. Will be delivered to all 
campuses as soon as possible. Thank you to Marie for working on this project. We are 
excited to finally get these polos in.  

Committee Reports 

Executive Board: There is multiple projects going on and the executive board is 
helping with everything going on. If you need anything or assistance please reach out to 
Terri Reckart. There is a meeting following this meeting for the board and committee 
chairs. The changes to bylaws are coming soon for Staff Council to vote on. Terri shared 
in Marie Fordham’s absence that the nominations committee has not yet had a meeting, 
but one will be scheduled soon. The committee will discuss the nominations process 
with Ember Bentley and Vicky Smith because we want to make sure those nominated 
are aware of the importance. The nominations committee will be helping with the “Be 
the Change” project, which was previously called “I caught you caring”. 

Bylaws Committee: Coach Hall stated there have been quite a few bylaw updates and 
he will be sending out proposed amendments soon for everyone to vote on. 

Nominations Committee: This committee will be working on things we look for in 
future Staff Council members. We want people who really want to do this and send it to 
staff looking for those members who want to participate.  

Professional Development Committee: Rose Brown gave the update for the 
professional development committee. They have been working on two projects: staff 
resource guide and professional development day. They are busy working hard on these 
two projects. More information will be shared soon. 

Diversity Committee: Ashley Thompson gave the update for the diversity committee. 
The diversity and inclusion playlist has been sent out and received 13 responses so far, it 
is open until Oct 6th. The committee is working with Mrs. Jenia on multiple exciting 
things and incentives. Terri Reckart has asked this committee to create a diversity 
cookbook which will be further discussed soon. Coach Hall asked if more than two songs 
can be submitted and Ashley said yes, just email her your additional submissions. 
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Respectfully Submitted, 

Ashleigh Jennings 

Staff Council 

 


